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PRESS RELEASE 
Ramp Closure 

Interstate 57 
West Frankfort 

 
West Frankfort - The Illinois Department of Transportation would like to alert motorists 
traveling on Interstate 57 near West Frankfort of RAMP CLOSURES.  
 
The Northbound I-57 exit ramp to West Frankfort will be closed. The Southbound I-57 entrance 
ramp onto Interstate 57 will be closed. 
 
The ramp closures are necessary to perform full depth pavement repairs approaching the ramp 
area. 
 
The closures are expected to begin Monday, November 1, weather permitting, and work 
completed on Tuesday, November 9.   
 
Message boards will be in place to direct traffic.  
 
For IDOT District 9 updates, follow us on Twitter at @IDOTDistrict9 or view area construction 
details on IDOT’s traveler information map on GettingAroundIllinois.com.  
 
 

 

State of Illinois                      
JB Pritzker, Governor 
 
Illinois Department of Transportation 
Omer Osman, Secretary 

 

https://www.gettingaroundillinois.com/TravelerInfo/index.html
http://www.facebook.com/IllinoisDepartmentofTransportation
http://twitter.com/IDOT_Illinois
http://www.linkedin.com/company/illinois-department-of-transportation
http://www.instagram.com/IDOTimages
http://www.flickr.com/photos/idot_illinois/
http://www.youtube.com/user/IllinoisDOT
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